ST.JOHN’S COLLEGE,
OXFORD

NORTH SENIOR SCHOLARSHIPS 2018
BEESTON SCHOLARSHIP 2018

The College proposes to elect from October 2018 two North Senior
Scholars from among its current graduate students. Applicants must be
currently registered for a research degree. The Scholarships are open to
candidates in all subjects. A successful candidate in the field of Middle
Eastern Studies would be awarded the title Beeston Scholar. The basis for
the award will be excellence in research.

Scholars will have the right to dine at High Table once a week in Full Term,
and will receive an emolument of £500 per year.

The Scholarships are tenable during the period of fee-paying study up to a
maximum of two years.

Application forms are available from the Graduate Officer (Caroline
Lordan) or downloaded from the St John’s College Website -
WWW.S|C.0X.ac.uk

If you would like a copy posted to you or left in your pigeon
hole, please email graduate.office@sjc.ox.ac.uk,

Applications should be returned as soon as possible,
and by no later than 4.00pm on Wednesday 9" May 2018.

St. John’s College is committed to equal opportunities



